
 

 

 

 

SPECIAL NOTICE 
Precautions to address COVID-19 (a.k.a. the “Coronavirus”) will apply to this 

meeting.  See below for additional details. 

MAY 5, 2020 

 REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

The Governor has declared a State of Emergency to exist in California as a result of the threat of COVID-

19 (aka the “Coronavirus”).  The Governor also issued Executive Order N-33-20, which directs 

Californians to follow public health directives including canceling large gatherings.  The Executive Order 

also allows local legislative bodies to hold meetings via conference calls while still meeting state 

transparency requirements. 

The Public’s health and well-being are the top priority for the City of Yuba City and you are urged to take 

all appropriate health safety precautions.  To facilitate this process, the meeting will be available by: 

• Web Conference:  The meeting will be conducted live over the internet by PC or Smartphone.  
Members of the public can join the web-based virtual meeting.  (See instructions, below.)   

• Email:  You can email comments to cityclerk@yubacity.net  any time before the meeting, or before 
the hearing is closed on the agenda item, and your comments will be read aloud by the City Clerk.  
Please identify the Agenda item you wish to address in your comments.   

 

To join the web base virtual meeting please follow these instructions:  

A. Click the link to sign up for the webinar at the specified time and date:  
 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/771919141945002768 
 

You will need to register for the teleconference.  Once registered, the following information will 

pop up.   

Yuba City Council Meeting – 5/5/2020 

Tue, May 5, 2020 6:00 PM - 9:00 PM PDT 

Add to Calendar  
At the time above,  join the webinar. 

Before joining, be sure to check system requirements to avoid any connection issues. 
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A confirmation email with information on how to join the webinar has been sent to you and with audio 
instructions. 

Questions or Comments? Email contact: cityclerk@yubacity.net 

 
Note – currently the video conferencing process does not allow for verbal comments.   Comments 
will be received via email to cityclerk@yubacity.net  
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